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March 19, 2020 

 

RESIDENT NOTIFICATION 

 

There will be an information packet available to all residents on Saturday, March 21, 2020 between 9:00 a.m. and 

1:00 p.m. at the Holiday Park Clubhouse parking lot.  Chairman and Management will be there to answer questions 

you may have. 

The Clubhouse, pools, all amenities will go into quarantine at 3:00 p.m., Saturday, March 21st for the following            

l4 days.  There’s a possibility, Holiday Park may have been compromised with the COVID-19 virus. After the l4 days, 

we will reassess the situation.  All staff will resume their regular working hours.  This includes gate attendants and 

administration.  During this time, you can direct any questions via phone to the office and gatehouse.  There will be 

no extended passes during this time. 

We encourage all residents to use all precautionary measures to disinfect and practice social distancing. 

Thank you for your patience during this most serious pandemic. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


